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Mark your calendars

August Dates 

9 Meet the Teacher

10 First Day of school

14 Boo-hoo ya-hoo Breakfast for
kindergarten or new parents

14 Volunteer orientation/Principal
Coffee TALK 
(all parents are welcome)

14 PTA membership drive begins

23 OWL CART BEGINS 

30 CURRICULUM NIGHT
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A letter from the PTA President 
Dear Binks Forest Families,

II hope you all had a wonderful summer break! We are very excited about the 2023-2024
school year!

If this is your first year at Binks Forest Elementary, I would like to extend a very
warm welcome to each one of you. If you are a “seasoned” Binks Family, I know that you
are as excited as we are to be starting the school year up again!

As I begin my first year as PTA President, I am looking forward to working with the
faculty and parents to continue to provide an excellent learning experience for our
children. My daughter, Elisa Kate, will be starting Middle school this year and my son,
Banks, is looking forward to 4th grade. My husband and I spend lots of time between
soccer, track and football!

We have many new things to look forward to as we begin this school year! All of the
students and teachers will be excited to see that A new shade has been installed over
the playground. These shade canopies will make recess more fun and comfortable
during these hot South Florida days! Our Kindness Garden continues to bloom and
spread happiness!

We have been working hard over the summer to plan another amazing year for Binks
Forest Elementary. We have Spirit Days, Popcorn Fridays, Fun Run, Trunk or Treat,
Carnival, and much much more!

Membership remains the key to a successful PTA. We can’t do it without you! For the
past few years we have had a tremendous family membership at Binks PTA. I encourage
each and every one of you to become part of our team. Our focus will always remain
the children; the children in our home, the children in our school, and the children in
our community. We would love for you to join us! There are also so many ways to get
“plugged in” and volunteer. There is a place for everyone! Please feel free to reach
out to me with any questions you may have on joining PTA…we can’t wait to meet you!

Thank you in advance for being a member of Binks PTA. For an every dollar we raise and
every effort we put forth, know that we are making a difference. Together we can
create a better future for our children!

Looking forward to a wonderful year!

Lauren Stroup



SCHOOL HAPPENINGS

FOLLOW US!

SO 
many

reasons
belongto to

binks Forest

Receive information about volunteer opportunities and proper
volunteer procedures to make the most of your volunteer experience at

Binks Forest this year! 

What: Volunteer Orientation
and Principal Coffee Talk

When: August 14th, 2023

Time: 8:00 A.M.

Where: School Cafeteria

Who: Family & Friends
interested in learning about
ways to get involved are
welcome to attend.

Building a Community 
Make every child's potential a reality,
support the teachers and staff, and
strengthen our school.

AMPLIFY Your voice 
Build a network, suggest change, share
ideas, and meet other parents and
teachers.

SUPPORT STUDENT SUCCESS
Strengthen your family-school partnership
by engaging with school families in
supporting students' success and
continuous school improvement.

WATCH YOURSELF GROW
Volunteer your time, share your current
skills, create new hobbies, and set the
example for lifelong learning throughout
the school year!

BE IN THE KNOW
Hear school news first, participate in
discussions that affect our children, and
get to know the staff more personally!

binksforestpta.org

@binksforestpta

Binks Forest Elementary PTA

*Subject to change



Boo-Hoo or Ya-Hoo, Which Parent are you?
 There’s no shame in either, 

Starting school is exciting and new.
 

Celebrate the moment,
Or be teary-eyed and blue.

 
Cherish this milestone in parenting,

Your children are off and on their way.
 

Welcome to our Binks family,
And congrats on this big day!

 

Welcome Kindergarten Parents 

You are invited to
The Boo-Hoo / Ya-Hoo Breakfast

Monday, August 14th  at 8:00 AM
In The School Cafeteria

 
Light Refreshments Will Be Served

Meet other parents 
in your child's 

Kindergarten Class

Learn about PTA
Membership and

Volunteer
Opportunities

*Subject to change







Owl Cart

7:30 AM- 7:55 AM
 

 
Every

Wednesday
Beginning

August 23rd
 

In front of the school 

weather permitting 



CURRICULUM NIGHTCURRICULUM NIGHT  

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 30TH
K/1: 4:30-5:30
2/3: 5:45-6:45

4/5: 7:00-8:00





KINDNESS GARDEN 

PTA ADVOCACY

We have spruced up our Kindness Garden! Thank
you Dominick Family for updating our Kindness
Garden. While on campus, please 
check it out! Our students love to 
sit and read outdoors while 
watching the butterflies! Our colorful 
rock garden is sure to put a smile on 
everyone’s face!

Are you interested in being part
of our Gardening Club? Keep an

eye out as more information
will be posted soon.


